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A.LAURENCE SAUNDERS 
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NEW YORK

FeDruar/ 23rd, 1926

Sir Arthur W. Currie, G.S.M.G., K.C.B.,
McGill University,

Montreal, Canada.

My dear General:-

Replying to your letter of the 19th with 
reference to George Jackson, •! am sure you would be 
entirely justified in strongly recommending him for 
the position which he seexs, as Supervisor of' Fire 
Protection, Canadian National Railways.

I jfflow nothing of Jackson’s experience or 
knowledge as uo the subject of fire protection, but I 
must say that my four years experience with Jackson 
convinced me that he was not only a loyal and hard 
worker, and that any work coming in his province became 
a duty well done, out he has the faculty of getting 
good work from other men and of always finding a way to 
complete any task or commission alloted to him. I am 
very glad to bespeak a helpful word from you on his 
account.

With warm regards,

fours faithfully,

LS.lNb


